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Bluewater Unveils Revolutionary Micro
Bottling System and Hydration Solutions
at The Hotel & Hospitality Expo Saudi
Arabia

World-leading water purification and beverage leader Bluewater will unveil
the future of sustainable hydration for the hospitality industry at the
upcoming Hotel and Hospitality Expo in Ria, Saudi Arabia, from 10 – 12
September. Together with its Dubai-based home appliances distribution
partner NIA, Bluewater will showcase its cutting-edge micro-bottling system
for hotels, restaurants, and large-scale leisure and sports venues in Hall-2,



Stand No: 2A169 in the modern Riyadh Front Exhibition & Conference
Center.

The Bluewater SmartBottling™ solution is an all-in-one micro-ecosystem
encompassing washing, filling, sealing, labeling, and packing bottles to help
hospitality operations serve guests with fresh-tasting and healthy bottled
water without using single-use plastic bottles. The unique innovation enables
the hospitality industry to go plastic-free with an efficient, cost-effective,
eco-friendly, and cutting-edge alternative to single-use plastic bottles.

"Bluewater's ground-breaking solution aims to revolutionize the way water is
provided in the hospitality industry, offering unparalleled convenience,
sustainability, and hygiene as well as ensuring hospitality companies can
achieve an excellent return by avoiding the use of single-use plastic bottles
and the transportation of other bottled water," says Bluewater founder and
CEO Bengt Rittri (Photo above).

NIA chief executive Kamran Khan (photo above) said: "We are excited to
introduce the micro bottling system and hydration solutions to the hospitality
industry in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, which is forging ahead with its
strategy to be a modern global business and tourism powerhouse. The
Bluewater pioneering HORECA solutions will transform how water is served
in hotels, restaurants, and leisure centers by providing an eco-friendly,
convenient, and safe alternative to traditional bottled water."

In addition to the micro bottling system, Bluewater is set to unveil its
sustainability-driven innovative hydration solutions tailored specifically for
events and venues. With a solid commitment to providing access to cleaner,
healthier drinking water, Bluewater's solutions meet the unique demands of
the 21st-century hospitality sector, ensuring visitors have on-demand access
to safe, delicious-tasting drinking water, thereby promoting a positive guest
experience.

Furthermore, Bluewater will use its presence at the Riad Hotel Expo to
showcase its latest range of under-sink water purifiers for homes and
commercial enterprises.

Bluewater state-of-the-art under-sink purifiers combine advanced filtration
technology and sleek design to deliver purified water directly from the tap.
Being introduced to the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia for the first time by NIA,

https://www.bluewatergroup.com/events/
https://www.bluewatergroup.com/water-purifiers/


Bluewater purifiers are designed with efficiency and user-friendly operation
in mind. The compact under-sink solutions provide consumers peace of mind
by removing contaminants and impurities from the water and enhancing the
overall taste and quality.

“This unveiling at The Hotel & Hospitality Expo Saudi Arabia underscores
Bluewater's commitment to driving positive change in the industry,” says
Bengt Rittri. He added that with its focus on sustainability, convenience, and
exceptional water quality, Bluewater is dedicated to creating a better future
through innovative solutions that benefit businesses and the environment.

“Bluewater is on a mission to break the stranglehold of single-use plastic
bottles and their unnecessary, polluting transportation by providing great
tasting purified drinking water generated and distributed at the point of use,”
said Mr. Rittri.

For more information about NIA and the comprehensive Bluewater range of
water and beverage solutions, please visit or contact

NIA: Rohith Thomas, Asst. Marketing Manager, rohith@nia.me, or call
+971565391445

BLUEWATER media contact: Dave Noble, Bluewater Chief Communications
Officer, at David.noble@bluewatergroup.comor +44 7785 302 694

About Bluewater

Bluewater has set its sights on being the world's most planet-friendly
beverage company by innovating disruptive water purification technologies
for home, work, and play. Bluewater products are available to consumers,
hotel and catering operations, and event and venue organizations in Europe,
the USA, the UK, China, South-East Asia, the Middle East, and Africa.
Bluewater has been honored with two Fast Company World Changing Ideas
Awards, a K&B Kitchen Innovation of the Year Award, and has also been
recognized for its sustainability efforts by numerous other publications.

https://www.bluewatergroup.com

About NIA
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NIA is a leading supplier of world-class brands across the Middle East in
consumer electronics, home appliances, HVAC solutions, and HORECA
applications.

https://nia.me/

About Bluewater and FloWater

Stockholm-based Bluewater and Denver, Colorado-based FloWater merged in
early 2022, and share a mission of innovating solutions for eliminating
single-use plastic water bottles and providing access to safe, purified and
great-tasting drinking water for everyone. With their beverages, advanced
water purification tech, water refill stations and sustainable bottle solutions,
Bluewater and FloWater provide water free of heavy metals, ‘forever
chemicals’ (PFAS), bacteria or viruses, microplastics and other contaminants
to consumers, business, schools and large-scale sports events globally. Both
Bluewater and FloWater have been honored with Fast Company “World
Changing Ideas” awards, and featured in numerous leading media, including
CNN, Forbes, Inc., The Hollywood Reporter, The Financial Times, and The
Daily Telegraph.

For additional information, visit www.bluewatergroup.com and
www.drinkflowater.com

Follow Bluewater for water-related news on Facebook, Twitter and Wechat
(Search ID: Bluewater). Journalists and bloggers can follow our press releases
and blogs at http://www.mynewsdesk.com/us/bluewater. And everyone is
welcome to enjoy our themed Bluewater music playlist on spotify at
BluewaterPure Radio.

https://niahome.ae/about-us#banner
https://nia.me/
http://www.bluewatergroup.com/
https://www.drinkflowater.com/
https://www.facebook.com/BluewaterPureWater/?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/bluewaterpure
https://play.spotify.com/user/bluewaterpure/playlist/2FzZL4ngMpqHPNVahSSwN8?play=true&utm_source=open.spotify.com&utm_medium=open
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